
  

 

 

 

 

      

     

  

     

  

       

    

 
 

               

            

                

              

    

 

 
 

 

 
 

     
   

       
      

 
 

 

7 Cedar Street, Suite 202 

Sudbury, ON P3E 1A2 

705.675.4783 

To: All Manitoulin-Sudbury DSB Paramedics 

CC: Steve O’Neil, Senior Field Manager, EHSB North Field Office 

Helene Cameron, Field Manager, EHSB North Field Office 

From: Dr. Jason Prpic, Regional Medical Director, Centre for Prehospital Care & Trauma 

Services 

Re: Low Supply of D10W 

Date: October 29, 2019 

Effective November 1st, 2019, and until a new supply of D10W has been provided, please 

treat patients who meet the indications for the Hypoglycemia Medical Direction with 

either glucagon or oral glucose in accordance with the directive. You will be notified by 

Deputy Chief Myre when D10W is available once again and regular use of the 

Hypoglycemia Medical Directive resumes. 

Jason Prpic, MD, CCFP (EM) 
Regional Medical Director 
Centre for Prehospital Care | Trauma Services 
Health Sciences North | Horizon Santé-Nord 
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